
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 Summer Fair - Thank you for your tombola donations. There is a sign up sheet by the main front door if you are able to help 

at the fair. Without helpers the fair won’t happen and the children miss out on the events that the fundraising supports.  

 

Parent Survey - Thank you for your feedback. The survey will close at midnight tonight. If you have tried today, please try 

again as there was a technical hitch. It is great to see that the majority of you are happy with the school with everyone so 

far, agreeing or strongly agreeing, that their children like school. There are some areas that we need to put some work into 

moving forward and these will filter into our school development plan for next year. Out of  61 families we have had 18 re-

sponses to the survey, so far. One aim for next year is for a higher number of responses to our survey. 

 

2025 Residential Trip - The initial letter for this has been sent to parents.  The residential takes place in July 2025. Reply 

slips and deposits need to be returned by 28th June 2024 please.  If you have any questions, please speak to Mrs Dommett.  

 

Sunhats, sunscreen and water bottles - hopefully the summer has now arrived! Please make sure you apply sun cream to 

your child before school. We do have a hypoallergenic sunscreen in school for children to reapply during the day. This 

avoids us having 77 bottles of sunscreen to look after! Your child will benefit from a sunhat for playtimes. Please also ensure 

they have a freshly filled water bottle to start the day.  

 

PE Kits - It’s the time of year where the timetable can vary and we might do extra PE to practice for Sports days etc. Please 

make sure your children have their PE kits in school all week to ensure they can take part. Thank you  

 

The Blue Letter: 21st June 2024  

 

 

 

Learning, Loving, Growing, 

Together with God. 

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

Advance Dates  

Wednesday 3rd July -transition day 
Thursday 4th July - Sports day 
Friday 5th July reserve sports day 
Friday 19th July end of year discos 
Monday 22nd July - whole school walk and picnic lunch 
Monday 22nd July Year 6 BBQ 
Tuesday 23rd July End of Year and Leavers’ Service 2pm  
Tuesday 23rd July -end of term 
Wednesday 14th August - Saturday 17th August - school 
decorating - volunteers wanted 
Monday 2nd September INSET Day 
Tuesday 3rd September school starts for year 1 upwards 
Wednesday 4th September New Reception Children start 
Monday 4th November INSET Day 
Monday 6th January 2025 INSET Day 
Monday 24th February 2025 INSET Day 
Monday 2nd June 2025 INSET Day 

Monday 24th June  

Fox Class PE 
Year 6 Diocese Leavers’ Service at 

Cathedral 
Supporting your child with Fears and 

Worries session 3 

Tuesday 25th June    

Wednesday 26th June  
Fox Class PE 

Year 6 outdoor learning- remember 
change of clothes and a spare top 

Thursday 27th June  

Fox Class PE 
Owl Class PE 

GAS Sports (selected children) 
Dance Club ends 4pm 

Friday 28th June  
Owl Class PE 
Summer fair  

Deposit deadline  

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web


http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

 Achievers  

 Well done to all our achievers this week: 

 

Squirrel Class:  Maxwell, James, Alice, Ethan, Nancy 

and Lexie 

Fox Class:  Mark, Isla and Chiara 

Owl Class:  Abel, Elodie, Annie and Tilly 

Owl Class - Painting Webinar  
 
Owl Class enjoyed the opportunity to paint capybaras alongside John Dyer (Artist in Residence at The Eden Project) during his live webi-
nar this week.  
 
 

Well done to Mollie who 

completed the Moonlight 

walk for St Wilfred’s hospice 

last weekend!  

 

Well done to the children in 

Fox Class who have complet-

ed enough tasks to gain their 

Guardian of the Wild  

certificates.  
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